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THE LATEST NEWS FROM 

BRISBANIA PUBLIC SCHOOL 

MISS PARREY’S MESSAGE 

 2023 PLANNING 
 It is imperative that we know if your child in Kindergarten to Year 5 is leaving at the end of 2022. We are now bordering on 15 or 
16 classes. Please let the school know via email, this week, if your child is moving schools. For our records, we need to know the 
date leaving, the reason for leaving and your child’s new school. 

REMEMBRANCE DAY 
 The students will be holding a Remembrance Day assembly at school on Friday lead by three of our Student Leadership 
Team. Our other three leaders will attend a service at Davistown RSL. 

3S 
Last week, Miss Foy took over teaching 3S, after Mrs Strickland informed the school that she needed to take leave. 

REVERSE SANTA 
When you are out shopping, please remember to pick up a small gift for our  Reverse Santa on  9 December. Please do not wrap 
gifts. 

COLOUR RUN 
It has been a few years, but we will be holding a Colour Run on the afternoon of 9 December. Students will need to bring in a 
white T shirt, old shorts or pants and old shoes to change into for the afternoon. 

8 NOVEMBER 9 NOVEMBER 10 NOVEMBER 11 NOVEMBER 

Waste Management Filming 

Catholic SRE service for Year 6 

 Swim Scheme 

CANTEEN CLOSSED 

Swim Scheme 

 Headstart  at Erina HS 

Swim Scheme Headstart K 2023 Session 5 

Remembrance Day 

Swim Scheme 

TERM 4, WEEK 5 

7 November 2022 



ASSEMBLY AWARDS 

STAGE ONE 

K/1N - Kleo S, Ian V H 

1/2C - Lucy O, Nieve C 

1H - Riley R, Elsie P 

2B - Ayla M, Brayden R, 2 

2VF - Olivia-Rose C, Riley S 

LEADERS 
Maria, David, Honey, Barney, Pixie

YCDI 
Ally H, Beau S, Oliver M, Jake J, Tane K, Crystal J

CANTEEN PROMOTION TERM 4 WEEK 5 

FRESH FOOD FRIDAY 

11th November 2022 

A taste of summer, come and try our great Salad boxes. 

Order one of our wonderful Salad Box options via Flexischools 

on Friday and you will receive a free fresh fruit cup. 

Thank you to all our Brisbania families for supporting your school canteen. 



P&C NEWS 

CANTEEN  

FRESH FEAST FRIDAY 

Order a SALAD BOX this Friday and receive a FRESH FRUIT MINI CUP 

UNIFORM SHOP  

We have lots of second-hand uniforms available, if you need to stock up for next year, visit the Uniform shop on Friday morning to see the range of 
items available.  

CRAZY CAMEL  

Orders will be sent home with students within the next few weeks. If you would like your order to be kept at the office and not sent home with your 
child, can you please contact the school, and we will keep it separate for you.  

CHRISTMAS MARKETS - Saturday 3 December  
A HUGE THANK YOU to Jo Hyland for all the hard work to make the Brisbania Christmas Markets a great day for us all and the community. 
If you are interested in having a stall at the markets or are able to donate any prizes for the raffle, please email the P&C (email below). We 
would love to hear from you.  

MEETING  

Our next meeting will be our AGM on the 17 November and a new P&C Executive Team will be voted in.  
We would love many new families to join the P&C. It is only $2 to join! 
You will have to become a member before the meeting, so you are able to vote on your new executive team or to be part of the executive team. 

It is wonderful to be part of the team and I love helping make wonderful memories for the students. Come and join us  

Our bank details to be able to pay the $2 are: 
Brisbania Public School P&C  
BSB: 032596 
Acct: 218938 

ALL WELCOME  

Have a great week 

Lindsay Ivins 
P&C President 
0415 210 028 
brisbaniapublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au 

WEEK  5 NAME WEEK 6 NAME 

MONDAY VACANT MONDAY HELP NEEDED 

TUESDAY CANTEEN CLOSED TUESDAY HELP NEEDED 

WEDNESDAY HELP NEEDED WEDNESDAY Meryl Whetton 

THURSDAY HELP NEEDED THURSDAY HELP NEEDED 

FRIDAY HELP NEEDED FRIDAY HELP NEEDED 

CANTEEN ROSTER TERM 4 

We are looking for a parent volunteer 

for Book Club next year. 

Please call the school: 

4369 1246 

mailto:brisbaniapublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au


Last Friday a team of 180 students attended the SCCPSSA Ball Games Carnival at Frost Reserve Kincumber. Lots of fun was had playing 
Over and Unders, Tug of War, Tunnel and Captain Ball. Many of our teams made it through to the finals, some successfully coming first overall. We 
are waiting for the official results from the across the day to come through but are sure Brisbania have done well. Thank you to all the staff and 
parents who attended on the day, and to all of our students who displayed great teamwork and sportsmanship as always! 

Mrs Self and Ms Simpson 
Ball Games Coordinators 





TERM 4  2022  
Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

6 14 November 

Swim Scheme 

15 November 

Swim Scheme 

16 November 

Headstart at EHS 

Swim Scheme 

AECG Award evening at 

Kincumber HS   

17 November 

Swim Scheme 

 P&C meeting AGM 

18 November 

 Yr 6 at EHS  Sports Gala   

day   

Swim Scheme 

7 21 November 

 Life Ed 

Drama Festival 

22 November 

Life Ed 

Drama Festival 

CULTURAL DAY for

Aboriginal students 

23 November 

Life Ed 

24 November 

 Life Ed 

25 November 

 Life Ed 

8 28 November 29 November 

 Yr 6 to 7 Orientation Day 

30 November 1 December 2 December 

SATURDAY 3 DECEMBER 

 CHRISTMAS MARKETS 

10-am- 2pm

9 5 December 6 December 7 December 8 December 

Presentation Day 

Years 1-6 9:15am 

Reports Home 

9 December 

Reverse Santa 

You Did It activity and  

BBQ 

10 12 December 

Year 6 Farewell  and 

Graduation @ Davistown 

RSL 

13 December 14 December 15 December 

9:30am Kindergarten  

Graduation 

9:30am 

16 December 

End of year  

Stage activities 

Year 6 Walk out from 

2:30pm to the basketball 

court 

Last day of Term 4 for 

students 

11 19 December 

Staff Development Day 

20 December 

Staff Development Day 

21 December 22 December 23 December 

Headstart at EHS

Headstart at EHS 




